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I	think	it's	time	politicians	on	both	sides	of	the	political	divide	stopped	playing	
toxic	politics	and	got	serious	about	tackling	climate	change	while	dealing	with	
the	future	of	electricity	supply.		Rooftop	solar	should	be	recognised	as	a	small	
step	in	the	right		direction	and	as	such	the	feed	in	tarriff	should	be	set	by	
government	to	a	minimum	price	that	reflects	the	true	value	of	the	electricity	fed	
back	into	the	grid.		The	price	should	take	into	account	the	fact	that	small	scale	
solar	generation	is	taking	pressure	off	the	big	polluting	power	stations	and	
providing	a	clean	alternative.




